
OzHpv Rally Weekend, Myrtleford Area, December 2-4, 2011.

The OzHpv committee are pleased to invite OzHpv members, and all those interested in recumbents or
gentle cycle touring to The 2011 OzHpv Rally Weekend, to be held in the Myrtleford Area from December
2-4, 2011.  The weekend is a chance for riders to meet, socialise and ride together in Victoria’s picturesque
Ovens Valley.  Saturday night will include the 2011 OzHpv Annual General Meeting with free refreshments &
entertainment.  We recommend staying at the Myrtleford Caravan Park, Lewis Avenue Myrtleford, phone
57521598, http://www.alpineshire.vic.gov.au/myrtlefordcp/

The Myrtleford area offers excellent opportunities for cyclists of all abilities and inclinations including car-free
gentle gradient rail trails and more challenging hilly road routes.  Other attractions in the area include fresh
produce, fishing, swimming, restaurants, and wineries.

Accommodation and food are at the rider's expense. There is no fee for the rally, however we encourage
participants to be current or joining OzHpv members ($25.00 fee, see
http://www.ozhpv.org.au/membership/membership.html)

Maps relating to the rides can be found at http://www.murraytomountains.com.au/Pages/Rail_Trail.aspx

Program for Friday, December 2
Meet at Ovens Happy Valley Hotel, 4994 Great Alpine Road, Ovens
6:30 pm, 6k from Myrtleford, http://www.ovenshappyvalleyhotel.com.au/
for dinner and or drinks.  Twilight ride after dinner with distance and destination to be confirmed.

Saturday December 3
Meet corner Myrtle & Standish Sts Myrtleford,

Early ride, meet 9am: Porepunkah to Bright and Wandilagong, return to Porepunkah
(50k) Ends midday Porepunkah cnr Martley & Nicholson Sts.

Late Ride, meet 10am to Porepunkah, 25k
Ends midday Porepunkah cnr Martley & Nicholson Sts.

2pm return to Myrtleford 25k.

7pm: Meet at Myrtleford Hotel Motel, 67 Standish St for Ozhpv AGM 8pm, trivia night begins 9pm.

Sunday December 4

Meet corner Myrtle & Standish Sts Myrtleford, 10am
Ride to Lake Buffalo for swimming, bushwalking, barbecue and Lunch, approx 20k we picnic on the
Western/ Lake Bufallo Rd. Side of the lake.  Note that there are no shops at lake Buffalo, strictly bring your
own.  A map of the lake is at http://www.g-mwater.com.au/water-resources/storages/lakebuffalo

Rally ends after return to Myrtleford

Look forward to seeing you there!  If you’re coming, please help us to organise the rally by emailing
president@ozhpv.org.au with the names and mobile numbers of all adults attending by November
20, 2011.  Thanks and Kind Regards

Stephen Nurse , OzHpv President.


